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Dear Mri.GRO-Ai.

Thank you for your further letter dated 8th February in response to my previous letter 
dated 6th February. 

There is nothing I can add to my previous response, other than to repeat that I cannot 
comment on individual cases. As you say, you asked a number of questions in your 
original letter but it is not for me to respond to them. You did not, as you claim, send 
an application to this department but to the Skipton Fund. It is therefore for the fund 

and not this department to deal with any outstanding queries. 

I regret that I cannot be of further help. 

William G Connon 
Head of Blood Policy 


